
 

 

Impact of Tsilhqot’in Nation on our Treaty Negotiations 
 

Upcoming Regional Meetings! 
 
On June 26, 2014, the Supreme Court of Canada released its landmark decision in Tsilhqot’in Nation v. British 
Columbia, 2014 SCC 44.  Since the release of this ground-breaking decision, the AOO Negotiation Team has 
been carefully considering its impact on our negotiating position in the ongoing Treaty negotiations.  It is now 
critical that we provide the Algonquins of Ontario with an update on these recent efforts.  To learn more about 
the implications of Tsilhqot’in Nation, plan to attend one of the following regional meetings: 
 

Tuesday, March 17, 2015 
Best Western Pembroke Inn & Conference Centre 

1 International Drive 
Pembroke, ON 

7:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m. 
 

Thursday, March 26, 2015 
Holiday Inn Express & Suites 

Ottawa West – Nepean 
2055 Robertson Road 

Ottawa, ON 
7:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m. 

 
Wednesday, March 18, 2015 

Makwa Community Centre 
83A Kagagimin Inamo 

Pikwakanagan, ON 
6:30 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. 

Sunday, March 29, 2015 
Best Western North Bay 

700 Lakeshore Drive 
North Bay, ON 

6:30 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. 
 

Wednesday, March 25, 2015 
Travelodge Kingston LaSalle Hotel 

2360 Princess Street 
Kingston, ON 

7:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m. 
 

Monday, March 30, 2015 
Mike Rodden Arena 
450 Hurdman Street 

Mattawa, ON 
7:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m. 

 
 

CHANGE OF LOCATION 
Tuesday, March 31, 2015 

Old Maynooth Community Centre 
33090 Hwy 62 North 

Maynooth, ON 
7:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m. 

 

Stay Informed – Stay Connected! 
 

For more information, contact your local Algonquin Negotiation Representative or 
The Algonquins of Ontario Consultation Office 

31 Riverside Drive, Suite 101, Pembroke, ON K8A 8R6 
Toll free at 1-855-735-3759 or 613-735-3759 

Email at algonquins@nrtco.net 


